Student Success Newsletter

St. Philip's College, 1801 Martin Luther King Dr., San Antonio, TX 78203 & St. Philip's College - Southwest Campus, 800 Quintana Rd., San Antonio, TX 78211

Important Upcoming Dates

- · February 1st: Census Date for 16-Week Session
- · February 10th: Census Date for Start II Session
- February 24th: Last day to withdraw for Flex I Session
- For full list of campus events CLICK HERE

Hours of Operation for February 2023

Mon, Tue, Thu Wed Fri Sat 02/04/23 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 8:00 AM - 7:00 PM 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

SPC at the MLK March

Thank you to those who helped organize SPC's participation in the Annual MLK March and Day of Service and to those who marched in solidarity!

You can <u>click here</u> to view more pictures from the march on SPC's Instagram page.



Message from our Vice President:

Greetings SPC Tigers,

"Won't it be wonderful when black history and Native American history and Jewish history and all of U.S. history is taught from one book. Just U.S. history." – Maya Angelou

Happy Black History Month, Happy Valentine's Day, and Happy Mardi Gras. Greetings from your Vice President of Student Success!

February is the perfect opportunity to take the time to celebrate all the wonderful historical and cultural events that SPC has to offer. As the semester is now in full swing, get connected with Alamo Experience to discover opportunities and take charge of your co-curricular, extra-curricular, service-learning, and experiential learning involvements. Getting involved with the campus activities will be a boost to your extracurricular activities and provide you with the connections for a well-rounded semester.

As always, please reach out to me if I can be of service to you at: wwells8@alamo.edu.

In service, Wesley B. Wells Vice President for Student Success St. Philip's College



SPC Tiger Press

Did you know there is a space online that gives important updates and events for SPC students and employees on a weekly basis?

Click <u>HERE</u> to review the weekly updates at SPC!



SPC Black History Month Opening Ceremony & Keynote Speaker!

St. Philip's College is celebrating Black History Month (BHM) beginning February 1, 2023. The 2023 schedule features events for students, faculty, staff, alumni and the community. The diverse schedule of programs and events strives to motivate, inspire and enlighten the SPC community in honor of National Black History Month. CLICK HERE for full details and schedule of events.

Student Leadership Institute!



The Alamo Colleges District Student Leadership Institute (SLI) develops and inspires students to become proactive, productive, and engaging leaders on campus, in the workplace, and in the community.

- · Develop important career competencies
- Network with future leaders
- · Receive a certificate of completion

CLICK HERE for full details and to apply TODAY!

Resources to Remember This Semester



Now that you are settled into your new semester, make sure to take the time to review the resources available to you to help you succeed! From navigating the college experience to helping to get through life's hurdles, all SPC faculty, staff, and peer mentors are here to help along the way.

- Academic Advising: if you are ever unsure or need help regarding your college journey, then reach out to your Certified Advisor!
- <u>Career Readiness & Experiential Learning Services</u>: receive help with exploring careers, connecting with employers, and finding experiential learning opportunities.
- <u>Counseling Services</u>: Don't let the stress of the semester get to you! Let our trained and licensed counselors help you through difficult situations.
- <u>Tutoring Centers</u>: Math World, Bryd Sanctuary (BIOL & CHEM tutoring), Math Emporium (at SWC), and Writing Center.
- <u>Tutoring & Technology Center</u>: Book Loan Program, TEAS Prep, Brainfuse (24/7 remote tutoring), instructional videos, study habits help, and more!

Experiential Learning Program Highlight: Project SURE



Are you looking for an opportunity to expand your STEM education and increase your work options for the future? Do you want to be *SURE* about the career path you're about to embark on? If so, then this Project SURE is for you!

Participate in paid research opportunities (\$20 per hour) to gain real-world experience and connect with professionals in your intended field.

<u>CLICK HERE</u> for full details and reach out to (210)486-2162 or <u>spc-sure@alamo.edu</u> for any questions.

Helpful Links & Campus Resources



Click the Tiger or visit SLC 102 for your **All Access Pass** to SPC, which explains all the different departments and services available to students as well as their contact info and location on campus!

Grab & Go MLK - SLC, 102 Food Pantry SWC - ITC, D-143 San Antonio Food Bank Case Assistance Services offered in SLC 101. Reach out to (210)486-2824 or sjones@safoodbank.org for schedule of services.

Phil's Den (Clothes Closet)
MLK - SLC, 110



Complete a financial wellness checkup and search through hand-picked scholarships to help pay for college! Contact erehome@alamo.edu or visit SLC 102 for more details.